
Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim Receives the French Ambassador in Baghdad

Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq, received Tuesday, 4/6/2013,

Denys Gauer, the French Ambassador in Baghdad.

During the meeting, both sides have discussed the bilateral relations between both countries

which, according to his Eminence, must be developed and reinforced. The latest developments in

the region have also been discussed where his Eminence underlined the importance of dialogue as

the way out of these crises.


